It is truly appalling that any representative of this state would find it acceptable to encourage and openly PLAN for an assault on the
state capitol. How did we get to the point where this sort of behavior is not only tolerated, but actually condoned? Mr. Nearman does
not represent me, my family or friends who live and work in Yamhill County. He chose to take part in and actively encourage efforts
by a mob to inflict damage on the capitol and to place our representatives in harm's way. Mr. Nearman MUST resign or be expelled
and forbidden to hold public office again. This is NOT how a public official should behave.



